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Thankful November 
 

“Welcome sweet November, the season of senses 
and my favorite month of all.” 

Gregory F. Lenz 
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Our November meeting will be on Thursday, November 16th.  We will 
enjoy a delicious lunch of mixed green salad, rosemary roasted pork 
tenderloin, rice pilaf, and the chef’s vegetable medley. 

 

President’s Message: 

It is November and the time for Thanksgiving.  It reminds me of a song 
that we used to sing when I was a little girl.  It goes like this: 

Thanksgiving Day is coming and Mister Turkey said “Be very careful I 
must be or I shall lose my head.” 

The pumpkin heard the turkey, he sighed oh me, oh my: “They’ll mix 
me up in sugar and spice and I will be a pumpkin pie.” 
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We re looking forward to our special speaker, Dr. Rich Bonanno who 
will provide us with and entertaining story about the “White House 
Turkeys”. 

We should all be thankful for our blessings and our family. 

I hope everyone has a great Thanksgiving. 

Dean Simpson 
President, NCSUWC 
 
Reservations/Name Tag Committee: 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting on 
Thursday, November 16th!   
 
As a reminder, your reservation is due by either calling or emailing our 
President, Dean Simpson, regarding your attendance.  Reservations are 
due by Friday prior to our Thursday meetings. 
 
The cost for lunch will be $23.00 per person.  Please have your checks 
ready and made payable to the “NC State University Woman’s Club” at 
the time of registration.  If you are paying with cash, please have the 
exact amount as we do NOT have cash available to make change for 
you. 
 
As in the past, the same policy remains—No refunds for cancellations 
later than due date.  If you make a reservation, but do not attend or 
cancel your reservation by the deadline, you must still pay for your 
lunch(es). 
 



To make a lunch reservation, please call or email Dean Simpson as 
follows: 
 
  Email:  jsimpson57@nc.rr.com 
  Cell: 919-616-3649 
 
  Cost: $23.00 per person 
  Make check payable to: NC State University Woman’s Club 
  Lunch will be served at 11:45 am (meeting begins at 11:30 
am) 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, November 16th. 
 
Helen Crane 
Reservations/Name Tag Committee Chair 
 
Program Committee: 
 
We are excited about our speaker for November.  Dr. Rich Bonanno will 
talk about his experience with the annual Thanksgiving Turkey Pardon, 
that took place in the Rose Garden with President Biden last November. 
 
Grace Hodgson 
Program Committee Chair 
 
LuAnne Bonanno 
Newsletter Editor 
 
978/361-5651 
luquota@gmail.com 
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